



Tim Askin Senior Planner tim.askin@milwaukee.gov

Andrew Stern
Senior Planner
andrew.stern@milwaukee.gov

July 26, 2024

BWB Amherst Properties LLC PO Box 691 Dayton, OH 45409

Dear Property Owner:

RE: Resolution relating to the Permanent Historic Designation of the 32nd and Wisconsin Historic District on West Wisconsin Avenue, in the Fourth Aldermanic District.

I am writing on behalf of the Milwaukee Historic Preservation Commission. You recently received a letter informing you of an upcoming meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission to consider the proposed historic designation of your property. Historic Preservation staff would like to invite you to a meeting on Thursday, August 1st at 2pm at 841 N. Broadway, Room B-1, to discuss any questions you may have regarding the proposed historic designation.

Sincerely,

Andrew Stern

Andrew C &

Senior Planner-Historic Preservation

Milwaukee Historic Preservation Commission







Tim Askin Senior Planner tim.askin@milwaukee.gov

Andrew Stern
Senior Planner
andrew.stern@milwaukee.gov

July 26, 2024

AJ Franklin LLC 200 W Main St Waukesha, WI 53186

Dear Property Owner:

RE: Resolution relating to the Permanent Historic Designation of the 32nd and Wisconsin Historic District on West Wisconsin Avenue, in the Fourth Aldermanic District.

I am writing on behalf of the Milwaukee Historic Preservation Commission. You recently received a letter informing you of an upcoming meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission to consider the proposed historic designation of your property. Historic Preservation staff would like to invite you to a meeting on Thursday, August 1st at 2pm at 841 N. Broadway, Room B-1, to discuss any questions you may have regarding the proposed historic designation.

Sincerely,

Andrew Stern

Andrew C &

Senior Planner-Historic Preservation

Milwaukee Historic Preservation Commission







Tim Askin Senior Planner tim.askin@milwaukee.gov

Andrew Stern
Senior Planner
andrew.stern@milwaukee.gov

July 26, 2024

Modern City Development, LLC PO Box 341531 Milwaukee, WI 53234

Dear Property Owner:

RE: Resolution relating to the Permanent Historic Designation of the 32nd and Wisconsin Historic District on West Wisconsin Avenue, in the Fourth Aldermanic District.

I am writing on behalf of the Milwaukee Historic Preservation Commission. You recently received a letter informing you of an upcoming meeting of the Historic Preservation Commission to consider the proposed historic designation of your property. Historic Preservation staff would like to invite you to a meeting on Thursday, August 1st at 2pm at 841 N. Broadway, Room B-1, to discuss any questions you may have regarding the proposed historic designation.

Sincerely,

Andrew Stern

Andrew C &

Senior Planner-Historic Preservation

Milwaukee Historic Preservation Commission

